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 “Not all heroes wear capes.” It’s a phrase you may have heard before.  

When we think of superheroes, we often think of the traditional cape 
and extraordinary powers to lift things, fly, or become invisible. But 
when we say “not all heroes wear capes,” it means that someone 
around here is performing an extraordinary act of kindness or 
providing a service that impacts another significantly.   
In the last two years, “not all heroes wear capes” has become even more 
evident to us as we bear witness to the amazing actions of Sunshine Cottage 
students, parents and supporters of our mission. It was only fitting that we 
decided on SuperHEARo, Hear We Come to Save the Day! as our theme 
this year. 

First and foremost, we want to acknowledge our students and their courage 
to persevere every day to learn to listen and speak. We also want to 
recognize our parents who give exponentially to their children so that they 
can be successful at Sunshine Cottage and in this world. Sunshine Cottage 
parents not only do the typical superhero parent stuff, staying 			
		            up late to work on homework, late-night runs to the 		
					     convenience store for project materials, making scraped 	
					     knees better, and helping their child fall asleep after a 	
					     scary dream. Sunshine Cottage parents also learn about 	
				        hearing equipment, FMs, receivers, transmitters, ear 
				    molds, articulation and advocacy. By enrolling their children 	
					     at Sunshine Cottage, they know who they are now 		
						      assembling with incredible teachers and other 		
						      hearing professionals that will do everything 		
							       possible to provide the best quality education 	
                      					    in a listening and spoken language 			 
								        environment. Parents initiate the steps 		
									         necessary for a child who is deaf or hard of 
										          hearing to succeed, and for that, they are our #1 SuperHEARos!
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We are excited to begin 2022 celebrating Sunshine Cottage’s 
75th Anniversary. Mrs. Dela White, opened the doors on 
June 16, 1947 for seven children and today we are serving 
more than 180 students in our day-school, 120 in our Parent-
Infant Program, and 300 annually in our Newborn Hearing 
Evaluation Center. Now that is worth celebrating! 

We invite you to follow us on social media or visit our website 
to keep updated on the special events and acknowledgements 
happening next year. For more information on the 75th 
Anniversary, contact Sara Rosales-Guerra at (210) 824-0579, 
ext. 127 or by email at srosales@sunshinecottage.org.

Sounds of Success: Sunshine Cottage 75th Anniversary

Fall is a perfect time to reflect on this incredible year. It seems like 
Thanksgiving came faster than ever this year. As you read this 
newsletter, you may already be hanging your Christmas lights 
and listening to the songs of the season. Though we had to modify 
some of our annual traditions here at Sunshine Cottage, it did not 
keep us from finding ways to make the holidays special including 
our annual Thanksgiving Feast, Santa’s visit, tree decorating and 
the Holiday Play. 

We are proud of our children, staff and families for being our 
partners and helping us maintain a healthy and safe environment, even as we celebrate 
the holidays. We will continue to monitor the COVID impact and hope to return to a 
more typical school environment after the holiday break. As families decide whether to 
vaccinate their children, we will continue to protect those who are not vaccinated and 
remain diligent to protect our students and staff.

Legacy Luncheon was held virtually again, and because of your support it was 
successful! A special thank you to Rene and Jessica Collin for chairing Legacy this year 
and kicking off our recurring donor program, Dela’s HEARos. I also want to thank all 
the Legacy supporters who purchased lunchboxes for every student at Sunshine Cottage. 
The children were surprised and grateful for your kindness. Many are using those 
lunchboxes daily.

In January, Sunshine Cottage will begin celebrating its 75th Anniversary. On June 16, 
1947, Sunshine Cottage opened its doors for summer school to seven students. Today, 
we are serving more than 520. You will hear many stories about our history throughout 
the year and we will also hold several special events for students, parents, friends and 
donors. While you are in the season of Thanksgiving, remember the White Family and 
the life-changing impact they have had on our children, community and world for the 
past 75 years. Let us celebrate and honor our Founders John H. and Dela White and their 
vision of providing the best care and education for children who are deaf or hard 
of hearing. 

We are grateful for you and wish you a truly wonderful holiday season!

Mark E. Eads
Executive Director
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The Sun Shines On...

Come Together
 
GivingTuesday is an opportunity for people around the world to come 
together to thank, help, give, show kindness and share what they have 
with those in need. 

Visit our website to give a one-time  

or monthly gift. 

www.sunshinecottage.orgwww.sunshinecottage.org

Every act of generosity counts. 

Nov. 30, 2021
Amazon Smile
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On October 13, our staff, children and guests 
shared special messages, virtually, for our 
10th Annual Legacy Luncheon. This year we 
celebrated our Sunshine Cottage SuperHEARo 
parents, including Mrs. Dela White and the legacy 
she left. Though we could not gather in the gym 
for this event, we were able enjoy our students’ 
performance online as they sang, 
“Cover Me in Sunshine.” 

A special thank you to all our 
sponsors, donors and this year’s 
chairs, Jessica and Rene Collin, 
for your commitment and support. 
We successfully raised more 
than $120,000 for our growing 
programs. If you want information 
on how you can sponsor Legacy 
Luncheon 2022 contact us today!

Dela’s HEARos are 
individuals and families 
who give a monthly or 
multi-year gift throughout 
the year. Sustaining gifts 
strengthen our ability to 
serve every child and 
family seeking help from 
Sunshine Cottage.

We invite YOU to become 
a Dela’s HEARo today!  
Visit our website or use the 
QR code below for more 
information. 

As a founding member 
of Dela’s HEARos, you will receive a special 
yellow Sunshine Cottage branded umbrella 
when you pledge at any level until  
December 31.

Champions fore Charity
We are happy to announce our continued 
partnership with Valero and Champions 
fore Charity to raise funds for our unique 
programs. When you give through 
Champions fore Charity and select 

Sunshine Cottage as 
your charity of choice, 
Valero will match your gift by 7 percent!  
 
This year is Champions fore Charity’s 100th 
Anniversary, and we are happy and excited to share our 
75th Anniversary celebrating with Valero. Together, we 

can make a greater impact 
in our community. Visit the 
site below or use the QR 
Code to give today!
https://valerotexasopen.
com/championsforecharity/
donate?code=Sunshine 
CottageSchool
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Not All pumpkins  
are Round
Mr. Scott Maddox (a Sunshine Cottage grandfather) 
wanted to use his woodworking skills to give back to 
Sunshine Cottage for what we have done for his grandson 
Aidan, a pre-school student in Ms. Sharp’s class. Mr. 
Maddox thought gifting the 5th-grade students with a 
Halloween Project would be fun, and he was right! He 
allowed each student to create 
their personal jack-o’-lantern face. 
Scott then carved these faces 
and created wooden lanterns 
for the students. The students 
enjoyed painting their square 
jack-o’-lanterns and were happy 
to be able to take their Halloween 
project home as a keepsake. 
“Thank you Mr. Maddox!”

A Classroom Project: A Tale of a Fateful Trip
Third-grade students were headed on a sea adventure when their boat crashed on what seemed 
to be a deserted island. There were no adults to be found anywhere. Before long, the castaways 
(students) realized it wasn’t a deserted island after all. Its inhabitants were emojis, and their 
leaders were mad scientists. The students quickly formed teams and embarked on a plan to 
escape from Emoji Island. Who would make it off the island first? What would they have to do? 
Why were these scientists so mad?

Sunshine Cottage is blessed to have creative teachers who make learning fun and exciting! The 
conniving mad scientists, played by Ms. McDaniels and Ms. Vasquez, decided to make math 
entertaining by challenging these lost castaways to find their way to freedom by solving math 
problems. The first challenge involved solving equations by using the three properties of addition. 
The second challenge required the students to use subtraction with mental math. Then they had 
to use rounding to the nearest tens and ones to solve the last and final challenge. If they cracked 
the code, they could escape from Emoji Island and the hands of these mad scientists.

We are happy to report that no third-grade student was left on Emoji Island. However, we received 
a message from the mad scientists. They vowed to be back and stated that the challenges would 
be so complex that they knew the students would be stranded on Emoji Island forever.  
 
To be continued...
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SPOOKY fun was had by EVERYONE!
From the characters of Harry Potter, 
Toy Story to kings, queens and 
superheros, Sunshine Cottage 
students’ costumes were incredible 
once again this Halloween. The 
morning air was brisk, and the change 
in the season added to this spooky 
Sunshine Cottage tradition. Everyone 
enjoyed seeing the students’ happy 

faces as staff members passed 
out candy along the way. The 
exclamation of “trick-or-treat” from 
our students made the candy 
giving even sweeter. 
 
After making their candy rounds, 
our precious ghouls and goblins 
enjoyed special treats from the 
Alamo Area Optimists Club. 
 
The Audiology and Speech 

departments brought their 
‘A’ game in the same grand 
fashion as they have done 
for longer than anyone 
can remember, dressed in 
costumes depicting “Under 
the Sea” and “Candyland.” 
It’s always great to see staff 
members participate and enjoy 
themselves as much as the 
children.
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Gifts, Grants, Honors & Memorials 
July 1 - October 31, 2021

Sunshine
Auditory Learning Foundation
	
Sunburst 
The Harvey E. Najim Charitable 
	 Foundation 

Sunrise 
Mr. & Mrs. Bartlett Cocke, Jr.
 
Sunlight
Anonymous
Circle Bar Foundation
Roberta Wright Reeves Trust
Valero Energy Foundation

Sunbeam
Mays Family Foundation
Myra Stafford Pryor Charitable Trust
Ms. Barbara B. Wood

Sun Ray 
Cleve H. Tandy Foundation
Mrs. John V. McLaughlin	
 
Sun Glow 
Children’s Hospital of San Antonio
Ms. Virginia M. Cox
Mr. & Mrs. Mitch Heins
Ms. Marietta McCain

Sun Dial 
Anonymous
Mr. & Mrs. Stephen Cavender	
Mr. & Mrs. Rene A. Collin	
Enterprise Holdings Foundation
Drs. Jerome & Liz Evans	
Mr. & Mrs. John Fields	
Mr. Nathanael N. Hudson
Mr. & Mrs. John B. Lupe	
Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden	
Minnie Stevens Piper Foundation
Network for Good
Ms. Camilla M. Parker
Dr. & Mrs. Stephen Schmitt
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Taylor	 
	
Sun Dance 
Bison Specealty Services, LLC	
BKD, LLP
Mr. William C. Cocke Jr.	
Ms. Sabrina Dannheim	
Mr. Mark E. Eads	
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Green	
Ms. Patsy Hickman
Dr. Philip G. Chen & 
	 Dr. Veronica F. Lao	
Mr. & Mrs. Shane P. Martinek
Mr. Robert Mauer
Ms. Megan L. Parr
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Quinby
Ms. Mari P. Rabinowitz	
Ressom Resources, LLC	
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Stevener	

Mr. & Mrs. Clint Truax
Ms. Elizabeth T. Wilde
Mr. & Mrs. Mark B. Woods 

Sunny Day 
AmazonSmile Foundation
Anonymous
Mr. & Mrs. Jeremy Arias
Mrs. Jean Boller	
Mrs. Elizabeth W. Bright
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Calderon	
Mr. & Mrs. Daugherty
Mr. & Mrs. Ramon Escobedo	
Matt & Sheiladawn Fitch
Ms. Megan E. Hackman	
Hollimon Oil Company	
Mr. & Mrs. Gregory Howard
Mr. Nathan R. Pena & 
	 Ms. Tara A. Howard	
Col. (Ret.) & Mrs. Guy M. 
	 Huskerson, Jr.
Dr. & Mrs. Paul LeBlanc III	
Mr. & Mrs. Michael J. Murray	
Mr. & Mrs. Jack Perkins
Mr. John F. Pinion
Texas College of Probate Judges
Ms. Leslie Voiers
Mr. & Mrs. John Warren
Mr. & Mrs. John H. White, Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. J. Bowman Williams
Mrs. Jess Y. Womack, II
Ms. Barbara Zars

Sunflower 
Ms. Amanda Almanza
Mr. & Mrs. Glen M. Anderson
Ms. Rosemary Andrews
Anonymous
Mr. Jason Bates	
Mr. & Mrs. George Board
Mr. & Mrs. Ray Bordelon
Mr. & Mrs. Sergio Bravo	
Mr. & Mrs. Mingo Bueno	
Burnam/Gray 
Mr. Raphael Cabrera Ramos & 
	 Mrs. Keishla Pagan Gonzalez
Mr. & Mrs. Wade Caldwell
Mr. & Mrs. Clay Carpenter	
Dr. & Mrs. Jerry Christian
Ms. Helene Davis
Mrs. Holly K. Denton
Ms. Megan Dwyer	
Mr. & Mrs. Michael G. Elizondo	
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Falcon
Eddie & Steve Findley
Mr. & Mrs. Bernard Frey
Mr. & Mrs. John Gaddy	
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Galloway	
Dr. & Mrs. J.T. Goodrum	
Mr. & Mrs. Ryan Grant	
Ms. Amanda Guajardo
Mr. & Mrs. Chris Harward
Dr. Fred Hayes	
Mr. & Mrs. Ricardo M. Hernandez Jr.
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel Hernandez

The Hernandez Gals
Ms. Annette Insdorf
Ms. Jillian Isom
Dr. & Mrs. Lance Jackson	
Mr. & Mrs. Evan D. Johnson
Mr. & Mrs. J. Bradley Jones
Mr. & Mrs. William Kanyusik
Mr. & Mrs. Deepak Kumar
Dr. & Mrs. Henry J. Lipsitt
Mrs. Lisa Lopez	
Ms. Marcia Mattingly
Ms. Pamela Mazurek
Ms. Tammy Monts
Ms. Elizabeth Morris
Ms. Connie Munn
Nance International, Inc.
Mr. & Mrs. Chuck Nash
Ms. Brenda Nelson	
Mr. Darrell Rodriguez & 
	 Ms. Jennifer N. Nielsen
Ms. Colleen O’Connor
Mr. & Mrs. Che J. Ontieveros
Ms. Lauren D. Parker
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Pasquale, Sr.
Mr. & Mrs. Frank W. Patton	
Mrs. Evelyn Peace
Nathan R. Pena	
Sgt. & Mrs. Michael D. Pfeifer	
Mr. & Mrs. Alistair F. Philip	
Mr. & Mrs. Richard M. Pruitt	
Mr. & Mrs. Francisco Rodriguez	
Mrs. Sara Rosales Guerra	
Mr. Michael Rosenberg
Ms. Adrienne Russell
Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Shaffer
Mrs. Sarah Sharp	
Ms. Jennifer Shell
Ms. Claudia A. Shortt
Ms. Melissa J. Smith
Mr. & Mrs. Daniel W. Solcher
Mr. Mitchel Spector
Sunshine Cottage Parent 
	 Infant Program Staff
Ms. Marilyn E. Thompson
Ms. Sue Vasquez
Ms. Margaret W. Walker
Mr. & Mrs. Tyler Wanek	
Mr. & Mrs. William E. Waters, Jr.	
Mr. & Mrs. Timothy D. Weaver
Mrs. Jeanie Wehmeyer
Ms. Leean Whipple
Mr. & Mrs. Gary M. White	
Women of the ELCA Southwestern 
	 Texas Synod
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Workman
Dr. & Mrs. Tao You
Mr. & Mrs. Jason Young
 
Sunny Friends
Mr. & Mrs. John Y. Ames
Anonymous
Ms. Alejandra S. Arellano	
Ms. Kristen Arnold	
Ms. Cynthia Barrera	
Mr. & Mrs. Donald W. Becker	

Ms. Whitney Bell	
Mr. & Mrs. James Biela
Mr. Dustin Boller	
Mr. Rory Boller	
Mr. Tim Boller	
Ms. Wanda Boller	
A. Brasher	
Chris Brasher	
Devon Brasher	
Mum Brasher	
Peaches Brasher	
Mr. Ron Brasher	
Mr. Robert Buchanan
Kelly Hughes Burton & Justin Burton
Ms. Christine Cadena	
Mrs. Allan D. Campbell, Jr.
Mr. Alexander Campos & 
	 Ms. Valerie Bustamante	
Mr. & Mrs. Frank Carrola	
Ms. Maritza R. Castellanos
Mr. Charles Christian
Mr. James H. Cook
Ms. Felissa D. Cortez
Mr. & Mrs. Monte C. Cox
Robert and Martha Curry
Mr. & Mrs. Gordon S. Dahlmann
Mrs. Frank S. Dalton
Ms. Faith Davila	
Mr. & Mrs. Sam Dorman	
Mr. & Mrs. Bill Earley	
Ms. Margo Easter	
Ms. Nicole Edwards
Ms. Joyce D. Englehardt
Mr. & Mrs. Ron Fennell	
Ms. Shirley Foerster	
Blessings Foster	
Mr. & Mrs. Russell Franklin
Mr. Oscar Gonzales	
Ms. Alexandria Gonzalez
Ms. Anne R. Hardinge
Mr. & Mrs. Gary Harvey, Jr.	
Ms. Betty Heffernan	
Ms. Brandy Heffernan	
Ms. Crystal Heffernan	
Mr. Sam Heffernan	
Ms. Lori Hernandez	
Mr. Otis Hernandez	
Mr. & Mrs. Edward D. Hodge 
Mr. & Mrs. Roland Ibarra	
Mr. Jonathan & Dr. Emily Jones	
Mr. & Mrs. John Jones	
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Kardys
Ms. Jerilyn Keller	
Ms. Elaine Knighten	
Mr. & Mrs. Kyle A. Kramer	
Mr. & Mrs. Gabriel Leal	
Ms. Judy A. Leavell
Ms. Jennifer Lingsch
Ms. Patricia A. Mahon
Mr. & Mrs. Eric Mannhiemer	
Ms. Holly A. Mason	
Dr. Graham Hall &  
	 Dr. Deborah McNabb
Ms. Autumn M. Molina	
Mrs. Gladys Montgomery
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Mr. & Mrs. Joe Morales	
Ms. Virginia S. Nicholas
Mr. & Mrs. Keesey H. Nixon
Mr. Joseph O’Brien
Ace Jamze Ochoa	
Mr. & Mrs. Keith O’Gorman
Ms. Kathryn Owen
Miss Elizabeth J. Pfeifer	
Mr. A. G. Pyper
Ms. Jessie E. Ritter	
Ms. Anna Roach	
Mr. & Mrs. Lowell T. Roach	
Toni Romero
Mr. Pete Rosales	
Ms. Chloe Salinas	
Mr. Robert Salinas	
Mr. & Mrs. Kengi Sei	
Mr. & Mrs. Jimmy Shafer
Ms. Raye Ann Short	
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Simmons
Ms. Doris B. Spector
Rabbi & Mrs. Samuel M. Stahl
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Stark	
Mr. & Mrs. Brian Stevens
Ms. Olga A. Sustaita
Mr. & Mrs. Elton Telmang
Mrs. Catherine L. Theis
Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Thomas
Mr. Domingo Vasquez	
Ms. Lindsay S. Vasquez	
Mr. Mike Vasquez	
Mr. & Mrs. Danny Villejo	
Mr. Daniel Walker	
Ms. Leslie Walter
Gerard Yanez
Ms. Nidia Yanez

In Honor of:
Lita Anderlitch
In honor of her Birthday
	 Mrs. Frank S. Dalton

Sofia Arjona
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden

Paul W. Becker
In honor of his 8th Birthday
	 Mrs. Emma J. Becker

Genny Browning
In honor of her 20 years of service
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden

Mary Bueno
In honor of her retirement
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden
	 Mr. & Mrs. Frank W. Patton

Addilynn A. Burkett
	 Mr. & Mrs. Mitch Heins

Alina J. Burkett
	 Mr. & Mrs. Mitch Heins

Christine Cadena
	 Mr. & Mrs. Kevin Shaffer

Sarah Carpenter
In honor of her 10 years of service
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden

Matias M. Collin
	 Mr. & Mrs. Jack Perkins

Sabrina Dannheim
	 Ms. Mari P. Rabinowitz

Ava K. Dimich
	 Sue Vasquez

Monica Dorman
In honor of her 20 years of service
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden

Isela Fennell
In honor of her 20 years of service
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden

Marcia L. Foster
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden
	 Mr. & Mrs. Frank W. Patton

Sophie & Olivia Gaddy
	 John & Janeth Gaddy

Abram M. Gaytan
	 Ms. Helene Davis

Larek R. Green
	 Mr. & Mrs. Michael Green

Diana Harris
In honor of her Birthday
Mrs. Jess Y. Womack, II

Micah J. Hernandez
	 Anonymous
	 Ms. Nicole Edwards

Michael Kreager & Maureen Lang
In honor of their marriage
	 Anonymous

Judith Lachman
In honor of her 90th Birthday
	 Ms. Doris B. Spector

Cheryl McMullan
	 Mrs. Frank S. Dalton

Jessie E. Ritter
In honor of her 15 years of service
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden

Becky Schmitt
	 Barbara Zars

Amanda S. Segovia
In honor of her 15 years of service
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden

Ana Laura Sei
In honor of her 10 years of service
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden

Skiddy
	 Mr. & Mrs. Mark B. Woods

Daniel W. Solcher
In honor of his retirement
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden

Emily Stark
In honor of her many years of 
service
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden
	 Mr. & Mrs. Frank W. Patton

Sunshine Cottage Development 
Department
	 Anonymous

Leslie Walter
In honor of her 30 years of service
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden
	 Ms. Mari P. Rabinowitz

Trish White
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden

In Memory of:  
Larry Andrews
	 Ms. Rosemary Andrews

Brent Boller
	 Mr. & Mrs. Bernard Frey

James P. Boyle
	 Mr. & Mrs. Michael Simmons

Wallace Bruce
	 Mr. A. G. Pyper

Stuart L. Cavender
	 Mr. & Mrs. John H. White, Jr.

Cathy Davidson
	 Mrs. Mary Bordelon

Ann Geisler
	 Ms. Annette Insdorf
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden

Eva Gonzales
	 Mr. & Mrs. John Warren

Francisco S. Gonzales
	 Mr. & Mrs. Russell Franklin

Ignacio Gonzales
	 Mr. & Mrs. Russell Franklin

Wendy Greene
	 Mr. & Mrs. Gordon S. Dahlmann

Richard W. Hackett
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden

Philip N. Hudson
	 Mr. Nathanael N. Hudson

Carolyn D. Hunter
	 Eddie & Steve Findley
	 Ms. Patsy Hickman

Martin Johnson
	 Mr. & Mrs. Brian Stevens

Rosalie Kasper
	 Mr. & Mrs. James Biela

Robert A. Kiolbassa
	 Mr. & Mrs. Keith O’Gorman

Alice “Lolly” Lange
	 Mr. & Mrs. James Biela

Gordon C. Leland
	 Mr. & Mrs. John H. White, Jr.

Lillian R. Macaluso
	 Mr. & Mrs. James Biela

Jeremy Mazurek
	 Ms. Pamela Mazurek

Linda L. McSween
	 Mr. Mitchel Spector

Bea Miller
	 Mrs. Allan D. Campbell, Jr.

Daniel Moy
	 Ms. Marilyn E. Thompson

Steven W. Moy
	 Ms. Marilyn E. Thompson

Yvonne R. Moy
	 Ms. Marilyn E. Thompson

Connie L. Nixon
	 Mr. & Mrs. Keesey H. Nixon

Katherine Pinion
	 Mr. & Mrs. John F. Pinion IV

Abel A. Ramirez
	 Mr. & Mrs. Brian Stevens

Lowell T. Roach
	 Mrs. Mary Bordelon
	 Mr. & Mrs. Clay Carpenter
	 Mr. & Mrs. Ron Fennell
	 Mrs. Sarah C. McLinden
	 Sunshine Cottage Parent-Infant 	
		  Program Staff

Christopher D. Robinson
	 Mrs. Catherine L. Theis

Melvin G. Roecker
	 Mr. & Mrs. Monte C. Cox

Mary Jane Schaetter
	 Mr. & Mrs. Barry Schmick

Dorothy Sekula
	 Mr. & Mrs. James Biela

Trudy L. Smith
	 Ms. Marilyn E. Thompson

Carrie Spencer
	 Texas College of Probate Judges

Jackie D. Stephenson
	 Mr. & Mrs. Russell Franklin
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Sunshine Cottage School for Deaf 
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and intervention for children 

who are deaf or hard of hearing 
and helps them develop their maximum 

potential through listening, spoken 
language and literacy.

Yancey N. Strait
	 Mr. & Mrs. Russell Franklin

Sarah C. Walker
	 Ms. Margaret W. Walker

Naomi L. Ward
Shirley, Andy, & Andrea Foerster

Robert E. Wehmeyer
	 Mr. & Mrs. John Y. Ames
	 Mr. & Mrs. Edward D. Hodge III
	 Mr. & Mrs. J. Charles Hollimon II
	 Mr. & Mrs. Richard Kardys
	 Ms. Judy A. Leavell
	 Mr. & Mrs. Chuck Nash
	 Mr. & Mrs. Frank W. Patton
	 Mr. & Mrs. Alistair F. Philip
	 Mr. & Mrs. John H. White, Jr.
	 Mr. & Mrs. J. Bowman Williams

Blake B. Williams
	 Mr. & Mrs. J. Charles Hollimon II
	 Mr. & Mrs. John H. White, Jr.

Debra A. Williamson
	 Mr. & Mrs. Russell Franklin

Gary E. Winfree
	 Anonymous
	 Mr. & Mrs. George Board
	 Mr. & Mrs. Daugherty
	 Ms. Elizabeth Morris

Lynn Witten
	 Mr. & Mrs. James Biela

Darren You
	 Dr. & Mrs. Tao You

Thad M. Ziegler
	 Mr. & Mrs. Jimmy Shafer

In Kind: 
Americus Diamond
Briscoe Western Art Museum
First Baptist Church of San Antonio
Barbara and William Hintze
Messina Hof Winery
Morgan’s Wonderland
Natural Bridge Wildlife Ranch
Paloma Blanca Mexican Cuisine
Pump It Up
Ms. Mari P. Rabinowitz
Randolph Brooks Federal Credit Union
San Antonio Aquarium
San Antonio Botanical Garden
San Antonio Missions Baseball
San Antonio Museum of Art
San Antonio Zoo
Sea World of San Antonio
Shetler Fine Jewelers
Six Flags Fiesta Texas
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Taylor

Rosemay Andrews
Mary Bordelon
Irma Calderon
Sarah Carpenter
Maritza Castellanos
Jerry Christian
Miriam Elizondo
Cindy Escobedo
Bernie Frey

Janeth Gaddy
Mike Green
Amanda Guajardo
Kelli & Christopher Harward
Guy Huskerson
Sandy Ibarra
Lisa Lopez
Stephanie Martinek
Deborah McNabb
Connie Munn

Every effort has been made to ensure 

the accuracy of names referred to in this 

publication. If you note any errors, 

please contact Mary Bordelon at  

mbordelonh@sunshinecottage.org

All donations impact the 
lives of our children.  
Thank you for your 

continued support of 
Sunshine Cottage.  

Due to COVID-19, any gifts 
received after October 31, 

2021, will appear in our 
next newsletter. 

Thank you to Dela’s HEARos founding members!  
You can join this group of extraordinary people and be a founding 

member until December 31st.

Kathryn Owen
Jacque Patton
Elizabeth Pruitt
Angela Ramirez
Claudia Shortt
Robert Stevener
Mercia Telmang
Nidia Yanez
Christy Young

These are the smiles that brighten up our season. 

From our family to yours,  

Happy Holidays!  

From your Sunshine Cottage Family


